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Temporary station closure
Saturday 19 and Sunday 20 September 2020
No rail services will stop at Cannon Hill station on 
Saturday 19 and Sunday 20 September, while critical 
platform works are carried out.
A free shuttle bus will transport customers to and from 
Murarrie station at the following times:

Please allow at least an additional 30 minutes for travel 
or consider travelling from a different station.
If you require assistance with access, please see station 
staff.
Thank you for your cooperation as we deliver the Cannon 
Hill station accessibility upgrade.
For more information, please see station staff, call 13 16 17 (business hours) or email 
customerfeedback@qr.com.au 

Departing Murarrie (for Cannon Hill) around every 
30 minutes:
•	26 and 56 minutes past the hour.
Departing Cannon Hill (for Murarrie) around every 
30 minutes:
•	2 and 32 minutes past the hour.


